ASCC Exec Meeting

Date: June 6th, 2006
Location: Bill’s Office, Lower Water St.
Called to Order Time: 19:45
Number in Attendance:  8
Executive Members: 

President – Bill Anwyll

Vice President – Umberto L.
Secretary – Jason Smith

Treasurer –  Kevin Doubleday (absent)
Website – Gordon Sleigh 
Solo Committee – Jason Smith. Colin W. Scott H. George S.
Rally Director – Ian Pearce (absent)
Race Director – Debbie Miller (absent)
Membership Report: 
Over 101 members
We think there maybe as much as 120
Financial Report: 

Bags of money

Not a full report

Rally Report:  (presented by Bill)
Bluenose Rally. Had a really great rally. Amazing roads, really big rocks.  Really high average speeds, 45kph is fast on a small dirt road.  Very entertaining rally, really fun roads.  Brain Jarvis won.

Next rally is the 29th of July.
Solo Report:

First points event in Bridgewater went extremely well.  Full public and police support.  We sent a “Thank You” letter to the Mayor and cc’d the Bridgewater Mall Manager and Police Chief.

Sadly, the Crombie Regional Manger saw the event and has banned us from Bridgewater Mall.  He also found out about our event in New Minas on the 11th and ordered the lot to be torn up early.  Right now Alan Coles and Jason Smith are trying to work to “fix” whatever issues Crombie has with the autoslalom events.  The Crombie Regional Manger (Dave Cake) does not know about our July 1st Regional Event at Penhorn.  We spoke with the managers at Penhorn and they are still expecting us.  Dave Hull has some concerns about running at Penhorn without the permission of the Crombie Regional Manager.  We should know more details by next week’s club meeting.  This means that currently we now have no lots for the June 11th (past), June 25th and maybe July 1st.

Moncton had a regional slalom.  29 people and 13 from Halifax.  George S. won HS.  Scott McIntyre won FTD.  

June 11th event is cancelled.

June 14th is the next event on Wednesday night at SSW.

Race Report:
Very good race school, 22 people.  We made a very small profit.  Kartbahn was great as location for the school.  One issue is that someone took 3 cars off at the beginning of the race. Ron MacKenzie broke a leg as a result.  We need more stewards to watch the race and black flag when needed, esp in 2 & 9. There is a peer review committee that will review rough driving when people see it and report it.
Jeff Wright won the school race in the car he bought the night before. Bill won all the Formula races.  

AMP:

August 1st 

August 8th, rain date.
BBQ work party

-need to cut the grass

Regional Report:

None

Website Report:

Waiting on Kevin for online registration
Gord would like to make a space on the site for race results.

New Business: 
Porsche Club is looking for marshals for their driving school.
Discount on lapping days, money for the club etc etc

We need 8-10 people for the whole weekend.

July 29th/30th
(should be put on the website)

Swap Shop:

Ford Focus Parts for Sale, Rally Focus LowMotion.org
-swaybar, interested in wheels for George

Dave (DynoMight) honorary membership

Motion to Adjourn Time:  21:18
First Motion:  Ian
Second Motion:  Jason
Jason Smith


ASCC Secretary

